
A  T H A N K F U L  H E A R T

"Gratitude is when memory is stored in the heart and not in the mind."

"Give thanks not just on Thanksgiving Day, but every day of your life.

Appreciate and never take for granted all that you have."

The year 2022 has been a great year for the Section of Rheumatology of
University of Santo Tomas Hospital. With all the countless blessings received by
the section all through out the year, it is of prime importance to give back all
praises and glory to our Lord Almighty who made all things possible.

Last December 20, 2022 and January 3, 2023- the Section of Rheumatology
offered and sponsored a Thanksgiving Mass at the USTH Chapel. The mass was
attended by the consultants, fellows, staff, patients and patients family. Simple
snacks were  also offered to chapel goers and passers-by in the hospital.  

We thank the Lord for all the blessings bestowed and to all those who
continuously support the Section of Rheumatology. 
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